
My name is Dr. Kevin Sullivan, I have lived in Madison for 2 1/2 years, and I have been a 
customer of the the Red Rooster for approximately 2 years.  This email is in support of the 
Red Rooster's license renewal.  The event at issue was clearly tragic.  Tim is a 
conscientious owner and spends many hours there, and he also has a wonderful family 
with two sons. It is impossible for the owner to be present at all times when the facility is 
open, when staff are there to prepare the facility for opening, and the many hours it takes to 
clean and close down the facility at the end of the evening.  He has actively supported the 
music scene in Madison and supported many fundraisers for a variety of issues. I ask that 
you please not punish Tim, his family, his employees, customers, and community for the 
inappropriate and regrettable action of one individual. 

 

Thank you for your consideration, 

  Dr. Kevin Sullivan  

 


